
President Díaz-Canel listens to
Cuban students' views
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Havana, May 23 (RHC)-- Cuban President Miguel Díaz-Canel listened to the opinions of young people
from the High School Students Federation, as part of the meetings he regularly holds with different
sectors of Cuban society.

The Twitter site of the Cuban Presidency confirmed that the main concerns of the students were about
their professional training and how to do more for the country.



Likewise, they asked the President to take them more into account for the Revolution's impact tasks.

"We want to help in the most complex communities," said Pedro Pablo, from the Havana municipality of
Boyeros, and assured that the young people of his generation are not oblivious to the nation's problems.

Meanwhile, Maura Mestre, from 10 de Octubre Municipality, asked governments, institutions and
companies to go more to the schools to help in the vocational preparation of students

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/288721-president-diaz-canel-listens-to-cuban-
students-views

Radio Habana Cuba

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/288721-president-diaz-canel-listens-to-cuban-students-views
https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/288721-president-diaz-canel-listens-to-cuban-students-views

